
Cell phones and Electronic Devices 

We understand that student cellphones can be used for safety 

reasons.  While at school, however, cellphones are not to be 

used unless directly supervised by a teacher.  This includes 

nutrition breaks and recess time.  If students are found using a 

cellphone at school they will first be asked to put away and 

then if not, it will be confiscated until the end of the school day.  

Other electronic devices, such as digital cameras, IPODS and 

hand-held devices, are not to be used at school as either, unless 

authorized by a teacher for a particular purpose.  Students 

needing to communicate with home, must report to the office 

to use the office phone.   

Staff at Glen Morris are not responsible for any electronic 

devices that are brought to school.  We are not responsible for 

any personal items that are lost or stolen.  An acceptable use of 

computers/internet form will be given out for parents to sign in 

September. This form outlines the responsibilities of students 

when using board computers.   


